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19th February 2024 
 

To the Occupier,  
Ledbury.  
 

 IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
We write to advise that installation of drainage works have commenced on the 
A417, Leadon Way, Ledbury on Monday 19th February.  These works will continue for 
the duration of 4 weeks.  

 
Due to the nature of these works, temporary traffic management will be in place for 
the duration of these works. Traffic management will include multiway signals on 
the roundabout, with a one-way closure of Martins Way. One way closure on 
Martins Way will not allow vehicles to exit onto A417, Leadon Way. Access only to 
Martins Way via the roundabout is permitted. Pedestrian management will also be in 
place during these times.  
 
We do ask that you do not enter the working zones due to the nature of the works 
and machinery being used. We cannot accept any damage or injuries to vehicles, 
people or pets that enter our area of works. We ask that you take care and remain 
vigilant whilst passing through or by our working areas.  

  
We will endeavour to keep disruption to a minimum, you may wish to close your 
windows/doors to minimise any noise/dust which may occur.  
 
We hope these works will not cause too much disruption to your daily routine and hope to 
complete the works as soon as we can.  

 
Should you need any information, Spencer Duffy, our site manager will be available on site 
to answer any queries or questions you may have.  

 
 

Yours sincerely  
Steve Duffy  
Contracts Manager 
 
 

RM Contractors Limited Pipers Road, Park Farm, Redditch, Worcestershire, B98 0HU. 

Telephone: 01527 516707  


